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Christmas Events  
YR/1 Reading and Phonics Evening 

Tuesday 28th November 6.00pm. All KS1 

parents welcome. 

 

Advent Extravaganza at School 

1st December 6.30—7.30pm  
£5.00 for a family of up to 4 people. £1.50 per 

person. No charge for performers. 

 

Community Family Advent Service at Church 

3rd December 4.30-5.00pm. 

 

KS1 Nativity at School 

Tuesday 12th December 2.00pm and 6.00pm 

We look forward to putting on a great show. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 15th December. Donations to Save the 

Children. 

 

Christmas Dinner at school 

Wednesday 20th December. Booking form to 

follow. All wanting the dinner should complete 

the form. 

 

PE 

There are still a number of children who do not 

have a full PE kit in school. Please check that 

your child still has all they need. Please note, 

pumps are acceptable as an alternative to bare 

feet for inside PE. 

Christmas Recipe Book 
Reminder  

Please send any recipes for 

our Christmas Recipe Book 

to Mrs Clark by Monday morning. 

cclark@trawden.lancs.sch.uk  

Cashless School 

The great majority of parents who responded to 

our questionnaire said that they would be happy 

with a cashless payment system for all school 

transactions. Therefore, as of 1st January, the 

school will be moving to a cashless system. More 

details on how this will 

work will be sent out 

over the coming 

weeks. If you have a 

strong objection or 

problem with the 

cashless system, 

please visit the school 

office and explain 

your concerns.  

Operation Underpants 

(Local Community Initiative) 

Please support homeless people this 

Christmas by bringing the following items to 

the school collection point by 10th 

December 2017. 

 

New women’s underwear—adult sizes 

(particularly medium and large) 

Women’s sanitary protection 

New men’s underwear, (any size) 

New men’s socks. 

 

Shoebox Appeal 

Many thanks for your kind donations of 

filled shoeboxes. We had a good collection. 

They will be brightening someone’s 

Christmas very shortly. 


